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Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
This year we are holding our Harvest Festival Celebration in the school hall on 
Friday 27th October 2023.   
 
Unfortunately, as this event is a whole school celebration, due to health and safety 
regulations and space in the hall, we are unable to invite parents to this event.  
However, we will arrange other family events throughout the year which you will 
be invited to attend. 
 
For our Harvest Festival, we are asking you to kindly donate dried foods, tins, 
breakfast cereals, or any other non-perishable food items. After the assembly, the 
South Leeds Network Foodbank, which supports disadvantaged and vulnerable 
families in our local community, will collect all donations. All items should be 
unopened, in date and in good condition, as the Foodbank is forbidden by law to 
give away food that has passed its “use by” date.  
 
Last year Leeds South and East Foodbank provided food to 6,495 adults and 4,509 
children in our local community. This required over 87860 tonnes to provide 
209,190 meals to families and individuals in need. In the current economic climate, 
your help and assistance will be invaluable in providing support to people who 
need it.  We encourage any parents or carers in need of emergency food to contact 
the school by emailing ir@beestonprimary.org; we are here to help. 
 
Please bring into school your Harvest donations from Monday 23rd October.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 

 
 
Mr N Edensor 
Headteacher 
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